
 

 

Elin Jones AM 

Llywydd 

Chair, Business Committee 

2 May 2018 

Annwyl Lywydd, 

Meeting outside allocated time slot 

I am writing to seek Business Committee’s approval for the Constitutional and Legislative 

Affairs Committee to potentially meet on the morning of 14 May.  

On 1 May, Business Managers agreed to refer the Supplementary LCM on the European 

Union (Withdrawal) Bill to the CLA and EAAL Committees, with a reporting deadline of 14 

May, the day before the plenary debate on the Legislative Consent Motion.  

Our meeting on 14 May is the only opportunity we will have to consider our report 

because of the Bank Holiday on 7 May. We already have two evidence sessions scheduled 

for that day, starting at 1.30pm. That leaves us with only an hour and a half to agree a 

report and any changes, arrange an amended translation and lay before the Assembly.   

Having the ability to meet that morning would provide us with the flexibility we need to 

meet the Business Committee’s deadline.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mick Antoniw 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


